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Dates for your 
diary:   
1st October 
INSET day school 
closed 
 
 

7th October 
National Poetry 
day 
 
8th October 
Y6 Grow theatre 
trip 
11th October 
Y6 parents evening 
 
12th October 
School photos 
FS2-Y5 parents 
evening 
 
14th October 
FS2-Y6 parents 
evening 
 
15th October 
Passport to Porter 
Croft 
 
22nd October 
Flu vaccines 
Y2 trip to the 
Crucible Izzy Gizmo 
 
25th-29th October 
Half term holiday 
 
1st November 
INSET day school 
closed 

Wheelie Wednesdays 
What an amazing response we have had to 
our Wheelie Wednesdays. Children receive 
raffle tickets for a prize draw every week and 
if they take part in all of the four 
Wednesdays, they are entered into the BIG 
prize draw - to win a scooter!  
 

School Photos 
Individual photos will be taken in school on 
Tuesday 12th October. We will also be taking 
sibling group photos, but only of those 
children who attend Porter Croft this year.  

 
Passport to Porter Croft 

Our children have been working hard on this 
project and are excited to showcase their 
work on Friday 15th October, 2pm-3.15pm. 
Classes will set up displays in the yard and 
they will be performing a song during the 
afternoon. A letter will be sent out to inform 
you of the performance times and explain in 
more detail what this project has been 
about. 
 
 

Street Survey 
A polite reminder, please complete the 
survey in order to let us know your feelings 
about the road closure outside school. 
We also still need parent volunteers to help 
steward the barrier in a morning and at the 
end of the day. 

Parents evenings 
These will take place next week. FS2-Y5 

Tuesday 12th and Thursday 14th October. Y6 

Monday 11th and Thursday 14th October. Due 

to COVID cases in school, they will be done via 

Zoom, or a phone call.  

 

Inset Day 
Please note there is a staff inset day on 
Monday 1st November, therefore children will 
start back on Tuesday 2nd November, after the 
half term holiday.  
 

Christmas cards 
If would like to order Christmas cards please 
return your child’s art work to school by 
Monday 18th October so that we can forward 
these designs to Cauliflower Cards. You will 
then need to order your cards on line using 
your own unique reference number.  

 

Flu Vaccines 
If you would like your child to receive a flu 
vaccine, please complete the registration form 
on line for the school nursing team who will 
be here on Friday 22nd October.  

 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher  
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